
                                            Headteacher: Jenni Wyrill        Chair of Governors: Judith Lund  
 

 

19th December 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The Pennine Sports Partnership are holding a Year 5/6 Handball Competition on Tuesday 16th 

January at Colne Valley High School. Your child, if they wish to enter, will need to meet at the 

venue to start at 4.15pm and be collected at 5.45pm.   

Training for this event will take place during lunchtimes the first week back in January 2024. 

If you agree for your child to enter the competition, please complete the slip below and return 

to your class teacher by Friday 22nd December 

Thank you 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

 

I give permission for my child ______________________________________Year____, to 

attend the YR 5/6 Handball Competition on Tuesday 16th January at Colne valley High School 

4.15pm – 5.45pm 

 
 

 
Signed:____________________________________________ Date:______________________      

 

Print Name: ________________________________________ 

 


